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RESPONSE TO EXTERNAL CIRCULATION NOTICE 

RE: Providence Area Structure Plan 

Thank you for providing Foothills County the opportunity to review and comment on the 
proposed Providence ASP. 

We would like to thank City of Calgary staff for working diligently with Foothills County to 
address concerns brought forward in our review of the current proposed plan. We note 
that some of these same concerns were articulated in our Sept 21, 2015 response to the 
referral of the original proposed ASP, but had not previously been addressed. 

With the revisions to the ASP that are included in the Proposed Policy Updates document 
that was provided on March 23, 2020, and the addition of a policy in Section 8.3 regarding 
the future Staged Master Drainage plan for the southwest portion of the plan area; we 
believe that our concerns have been sufficiently addressed. As such, we are pleased to 
offer our support for the plan as it proceeds through the approval process. 

Once again, we thank you for the opportunity to provide comment. We look forward to 
continuing to work collaboratively and cooperatively with the City of Calgary to ensure the 
best possible outcomes for all of our citizens. 

Yours truly, 

FOOTHILLS COUNTY 
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Julie McLean MEDes, RPP, MCIP 

Senior Planner 
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